
​             
            Thea Bowman Leadership Academy 
 

January 25, 2025 

 

Dear Thea Bowman Family, 

At Thea Bowman Leadership Academy, the safety and well-being of our scholars and staff 

remain our top priority. As we enter the winter season, we want to take this opportunity to 

remind families of our school cancellation and weather policy. 

In the event of adverse weather conditions that require us to close the school building, please be 

aware that these closures will necessitate a make-up day. Make-up days will be added to the end 

of the academic year to ensure that our scholars receive the full educational experience they 

deserve. 

We understand that unexpected school closures can disrupt family schedules. We will do our 

best to minimize these disruptions while prioritizing the safety of everyone in our school 

community. In the case of inclement weather, notifications about school closures will be 

communicated promptly through Parent Square, Website, RoboCall, and local news outlets. 

Thank you for your understanding and partnership as we work together to provide the best 

possible learning environment for our scholars. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this policy, please feel free to contact the school office at 219-944-3100. 

Sincerely, 

Marlon R. Mitchell, PhD 

Superintendent 


